

## Scalby Academy Part of the Coast and Vale Group

Fieldstead Crescent, Scarborough,
North Yorkshire, YO12 6TH
T: 01723 628607
www.scalby.org.uk
info@scalbyacademy.org.uk

... Changing Lives

September 2025

## **Year 7 Parent Information Evening**

Dear Parents/Carers of Y7 Students

Firstly, we hope that your child has had an enjoyable first week with us at Scalby Academy. We understand that the transition to secondary school is a big step, and I know many students will still be finding their feet in their new surroundings. This is completely normal, and we are dedicated to supporting your child in the weeks, months and years ahead. Our new Y7 have been an absolute credit to you and their primary schools. We have been delighted to see so many students looking incredibly smart and talking so positively about their first few days. They have been extremely respectful and engaged in their learning, making a great first impression on us as staff and I thank you wholeheartedly for your support in that.

As part of our transition experience, we would like to invite you to a Y7 parents welcome evening on **Thursday 18**<sup>th</sup> **September 2025**. There will be two presentations with identical content. **One from 17:00 – 17:45 and another 18:15 – 19:00**. During this evening you will listen to a talk from the headteacher, Mr Robertson, before having the opportunity to speak to the Learning Manager for Year 7, Mrs Day and members of the core Senior Leadership Team. The evening is designed to welcome you to Scalby as well as setting the expectations and standards of Scalby Academy.

To attend this event, you must use the link below and select the time slot that you would like to attend. This link will also be sent out to you using the MCAS app. There are two separate sessions available to book. Both sessions will contain the exact same information and content. We hope that this allows you the opportunity to find a session that works around your schedule. As this evening is aimed at parents/carers, you do not need to bring your child with you, but you are more than welcome to do so.

https://forms.office.com/e/HTLzEv6Kdy

I look forward to your attendance on the evening.

Kind Regards

Mr Dunn

Assistant Principal - Quality of Education

